
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT AUTHORITY 

COMMUNIQUÉ 

 

Extension of variation for Licencees of  

PSVL Contract Bus (Tourist) 
 

The National Land Transport Authority (NLTA) informs licencees of PSVL 

Contract Bus (Tourist) who temporarily varied their licences to the category of 

PSVL (Employees) that, upon expiry of the validity of their variation on 30 

June 2021, they will be able to further extend same up to 31 December 2021 

in view of economic difficulties they may have faced due to the Covid-19 

pandemic. 

 

Consequently, the NLTA informs all interested licencees who wish to extend 

the validity of their licences to call at the Head Office of the NLTA at Cassis 

as from Wednesday, 04 August 2021 during working hours. They should 

produce their National Identity Cards, their present licences and a letter to 

request for such extensions. 

  

 

 

 

 

National Land Transport Authority 

MSI Building 

Les Cassis 

Port Louis 

30 July 2021 


